
Good Evening, 

Students received GMAS t-shirts today during lunch.  These t-shirts are 
to be worn on Friday April 20 with khakis or jeans within the dress 
code.  Jeans with holes should not be worn.If your student didn’t receive 
a shirt, shirts are available in the office in size large or bigger. 

The Georgia Milestones End Of Course Assessments begin this 
Monday.  We will be on a modified schedule from April 23 to May 4.  
Testing begins at 8:30 am daily and students will not be allowed in 
testing sessions after 8:45 am.  Students will need two pencils and 
possibly a calculator for testing.  No cell phones will be allowed in the 
testing rooms and no cell phones can be used in the testing rooms.  We 
ask that students either leave phones at home or be ready to turn phones 
in during testing sessions.You can expect targeted callouts next week for 
testing.  Students who are not testing will attend classes on our modified 
schedule.  Saturday School is this Saturday April 21 and next Saturday 
April 28. 

Senior Parents, please plan to attend our last senior parent meeting next 
Wednesday April 25 at 5:30 pm in the cafeteria.  Senior parents, the 
agenda is forthcoming. 

Please assist us with uniforms as we will be in uniforms from now until 
the end of the school year.  Students should wear their blue or gray 
uniform shirt, khaki pants, and black or brown shoes.  Students should 
not wear flip flops, head scarves, bandanas, or any other items not in 
dress code.    The only dress down day scheduled currently is Friday, 
April 20, 2018.  Again, students may wear their GMAS t-shirt with 
khaki pants or jeans this Friday. 

As always, thank you for your cooperation and assistance with our 
students. 

Have a good evening. 



Thanks 

 


